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Minutes of staff council meeting held on 12.08.2010 

An emergent meeting of the staff council was held on 1th August 2010 at 11.00 a.m. in the staff room to 
discuss the letter received from the registrar dat~d 12.08.2010 regarding the implementation of 
semester system in 13 science courses from the academic session 2010-2011. 

In the meeting one of the members demanded a copy of the ordinance approving the semester system. 
Another member said he will teach accoding to the time table provided to him. After a long discussion, 
the house requested the Principal for more clarity about the semester system from other colleges and 
hence the meeting may be adjourned and again continued on 18th August 2010. But it could not be held 
on 18th August 2010 for various reasons. 

Meanwhile all DUTA members had resolved to teach only in annual mode. However after the High Court 
verdict on 15.11.2010, all the teachers agreed to abide by the verdict and resumed teaching in semester 
mode for all th 13 science courses under semester system in our college. 

The same adjourned meeting was then scheduled on 26th November 2010 at 12.00 noon in the staff 
room. The meeting started by welcoming all the new teaching members who have joined Keshav 
Fraternity. The Principal welcomed the staff association resolution to teach in semester system. She also 
applauded the efforts of the ad hoc teachers for their support by teaching in the semester system from 
the beginning of the session. 

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair. 

Jagneet Kaur Anand 

Secretary 

Staff Council 
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